From the Fort Williams Advisory Commission  
Hi Mike,
 

At the FWAC meeting last Thursday, we arrived at a final recommendation regarding fees for tour buses and trolleys.
 

We determined that all tour buses, whether related to a cruise ship or arriving randomly, should be charged $40.00. We also determined the trolley company should be assessed a seasonal charge of $1,500 for each trolley. In the past we understand there have been 3 trolleys which made runs to Fort Williams from Commercial Street. Assuming last year's total of 784 buses, we would generate gross income of $31,360 from buses and $4,500 from trolleys, for a total of $35,860. 
 

We further determined that we would not assess a charge for camp and recreation program buses. Since municipal rec. programs are not for profit operations, commission members felt we should not institute a fee for such visits. We also agreed not to charge the small buses and vans which may be operated by elderly care facilities such as Village Crossings, Piper Shores or the South Portland Housing Authority.
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